
 



a checking account at his bank so that the SECU logo will be on each check presented to EOS 

recipients.  SECU has requested a letter of intent to be drawn up for their records.  Becky Murphy’s 

office will print 11 X 14 posters for the event.  COSA reps. are requested to encourage managers to 

nominate staff and staff to nominate staff as well.  Bobby Flowers will talk with President Zaccari 



VSU ID- UGA, GA Tech and others require ID to be worn.  They are replaced free if ID is damaged.  

Individual departments at VSU will pay for new cards to replace worn-out ID cards. 

“Doing What’s Right” -According to Jim Black “


